
 
Little Flower Union Free School District 

Board of Education Special Meeting 
August 24, 2021 

District Offices – 4:00 p.m. 
 
Charles Drexel, President       MEMBERS PRESENT 
Frank Caliguiri 
Corinne Hammons 
Grace LoGrande 
Bridgette Waite 
  
Joseph Delgado, Vice-President      MEMBERS ABSENT 
Marilyn Adsitt 
Raymond Fell 
Nancy Hancock 
 
Harold Dean, Superintendent       ALSO PRESENT 
Kathleen Nolan, District Clerk / School Business Assistant 

           CALL TO ORDER/ 
1. President Drexel called the meeting to order at    PLEDGE: 

4:00 p.m. Superintendent Dean led with the pledge of 
allegiance.  

        

2. Superintendent Dean shared a Power Point Presentation   SUPERINTENDENT’S 

 Outlining Opening Health and Safety Protocols for 2021-22.  REPORT 

 Brief Question & Answer session followed. 

3.           NEW BUSINESS 

 

3.1 F. Caliguiri moved, B. Waite seconded, carried 5-0 to approve  2021-22 District 
the 2021-22 District Reopening Plan as follows:    Reopening Plan 

 

     BE IT RESOLVED, that upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools, 

the Board of Education approves the Opening Plan developed for the Little Flower Union 

Free School District for the 2021-22 school year and hereby authorizes the 

Superintendent of Schools to amend, modify and/or update the Opening Plan as needed 

subject to further Board approval in the event of substantial revisions to the Plan. 

 

 

4. G. LoGrande moved, F. Caliguri seconded, carried 5-0 to   PERSONNEL 

 approve the following: 

          

a. Individual Aide – hourly at $15.50/hr      Employees Entering 

Jeanne Bellvue        District – P/T Temporary 
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5.           NEW BUSINESS 
 
5.1 C. Hammons moved, F. Caliguiri seconded, carried 5-0 to   NYSIF Workers 
 approve NYSIF as the 2021- 22 Workers Compensation   Compensation Insurance 
 Insurance provider. 

5.2 F. Caliguiri moved, B. Waite seconded, carried 5-0 to    Donation  
 approve the following: 
 
 BE IT RESOLVED, that upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools, 

the Board of Education accepts a donation of approximately thirty (30) backpacks and 
assorted school supplies from Sandra Townsend and the NAACP Islip Town Branch. 

  
6. At 4:40 p.m., C. Hammons moved, G. LoGrande seconded, carried  ADJOURNMENT 

5-0 to adjourn. 

   
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Kathleen A. Nolan 
District Clerk 
Approved: ________________________________     


